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Tuesday, May 8, 2018 

Legislative Visit Day  

Citizens Hotel, State Capitol 

 
Register Here 

Wednesday, May 16, 2018 

General Membership and BOD “Dinner” 
Meeting 

 Hilton Sacramento Arden West 

Young Professionals Career Advice Panel 

 

 Register Here 

This will be my last president’s message for 

the ACEC Sierra Chapter. Before I get to the 

main part of my message, I wanted to 

thank a few people for their help during my 

past year as president of the chapter. My 

biggest thanks goes to Kathy Wickam, who 

has been a stellar vice president this past 

year! She deserves huge credit for every-

thing that went smoothly during my term 

as president. Kathy really made my job so 

much easier. I hope I can repay some of 

that help during her next term as chapter 

president. Of course, Debbie LoCicero (our 

chapter administrator) has been working 

very hard behind the scenes to make sure 

all the mechanics of our chapter continue 

to function without breakdown, as she al-

ways does. I also appreciate the help from 

Dana Remington, our past president, and 

Marco Palilla, who answered many ques-

tions about how I was supposed to do my 

job as president. My fellow chapter officer 

Debanik Chaudhuri has also done a great 

job as our chapter secretary-treasurer, with 

a keen eye on the books. 

In the rest of my president’s message for 

this newsletter, I’d like to reflect on what I 

believe our state and local chapters do well, 

and areas where I would like to see us im-

prove. 

What ACEC Does Well 

My involvement in ACEC has been provided 

tremendous value to me as a land surveyor 

and manager. I’ve been impressed with 

what the organization is able to accomplish 

Wednesday, May 9th, 2018 

State Board of Directors Meeting 

Citizen Hotel, Metropolitan Terrace 

 (Breakfast available at 7:30 AM, with the 
meeting ending at 12:00 Noon) 

Annual Summer Social 

(Date to be announced soon) 

Introduction of the 2018-2019 Board of Direc-
tors and Passing of the Gavel Ceremony 

Monday, July 23rd 2018 

Sierra Chapter EEA Applications Due  

https://acec-ca.site-ym.com/events/EventDetails.aspx?id=990883&group=
https://acecsierrachapapril2018.eventbrite.com
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/acec-ca-sierra-chapter-may-16-2018-general-membership-lunch-meeting-tickets-45437254050
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for land surveyors and civil engineers in private prac-

tice. In my mind, there is no other organization working 

to represent our needs like ACEC does. 

What are things our state organization does particu-

larly well? 

The state organization does a great job of watching 

proposed legislation to make sure that our interests are 

protected. This includes the work of our legislative 

committee and of our lobbyist, Kelly Garman. 

The state organization has also taken great strides over 

the last year to improve our outreach on qualifications-

based-selection. Jennifer Teasdale has given this issue 

the attention it has needed for a long time. She regu-

larly reaches out to public agencies on my behalf and 

often is successful in obtaining modifications to RFPs to 

make them more compliant with QBS. 

What things is the local chapter doing particularly well? 

Our annual Chapter Engineering Excellence Awards 

have been a great success. The award dinner is well 

attended, the application process is simple, and we are 

able to give a bit of attention to member firms and lo-

cal agencies that are designing and constructing exem-

plary public works projects.  

Our chapter also continues to do a great job booking 

monthly speakers that inform us of plans for public 

works projects in our area, as well as strengthening ties 

with groups like APWA and CalMentor. 

Where ACEC Can Improve 

How can we improve how ACEC operates at the state 

level? 

I’d like to see the state-level committees more active, 

and more regularly reporting their activities to the 

broader membership. This includes the committee that 

I chair, the land use committee. I’d also like to make 

sure that each of our committees is getting participa-

tion and involvement from each member, instead of 

being dominated by just one or two active committee 

members. 

Kelly Garman seems to do a great job of reaching out to 

other design professional organizations on legislative 

issues. I’d like to see this type of outreach expanded to 

cover other areas where our organizations can work 

together. 

How can we improve the way our local chapter oper-

ates? 

I’ll touch on 2 ways I believe we can improve. 

I’d like to see more diversity in our speaker pool. We’d 

draw a larger audience to our meetings if we occasion-

ally covered topics related to business management or 

technology. If our speakers only appeal to employees 

of member firms that are involved in business develop-

ment or ownership, we lose an opportunity to reach 

out to future leaders of members firms. These future 

leaders are the people that will decide to keep their 

firms involved in ACEC in the years to come. 

I’d like to see us continue our efforts to involve 

younger professionals in our meetings. As I mentioned, 

a more diverse speaker pool is one way to do that. 

There are other things we can do. A direct invitation to 

attend a meeting is a first step. Our Career Advice 

Panel for Young Professionals is another first step. I 

think it would be great to see our chapter host work-

shops to teach the next generation of leaders at our 

firms about the business issues ACEC is working on. 

Conclusion 

I’ve deeply appreciated the opportunity to serve as 

your chapter president. I’m looking forward to seeing 

what Kathy, Debanik, and Kevin accomplish next year. 

I’ll finish with a reminder to treat next year’s chapter 

officers with kindness and respect. They volunteer their 

time, and most are already very busy with family’s and 

careers. They need words of encouragement and sup-

port, not sarcastic comments and unhelpful criticism. 

Landon Blake 

Presidents Message Continued. 

Continued from page 1 
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Our annual Legislative Visit Day is Tuesday, May 8th. This is our annual opportunity to meet with state legisla-
tors (Assembly and Senate) and promote our consulting engineer and land surveying agenda. An overview of 
the day’s activities is below: 

8:00 AM – 9:30 AM    Opening Presentation & Issues Breakfast 
                                         The Citizen Hotel 
                                         Metropolitan Terrace 
9:30 AM – 11:30 AM  Capitol Appointments 
                                          State Capitol 
9:30 AM – 10:30 AM  1-hour Legislative Training Session: 1st and 2nd time attendees 
                                         The Citizen Hotel – Metropolitan Terrace 
12:00 PM - 1:30 PM   Legislative Luncheon 
                                         The Citizen Hotel 
                                         Metropolitan Terrace 
1:30 PM - 4:45 PM     Capitol Appointments 
                                         State Capitol 
1:30 PM – 2:30 PM    1-hour Legislative Training Session: 1st and 2nd time attendees 
                                        The Citizen Hotel – Metropolitan Terrace 
5:00 PM - 7:00 PM     Legislative Reception 
                                        Brasserie Capitale 
 
If you have not already registered for this important event, please do so at this link:  
https://acec-ca.site-ym.com/events/EventDetails.aspx?id=990883&group 
 

See you at the Capitol! 

Register for ACEC Legislative Visit Day: May 8, 2018  

By Marco Palilla, State Director 

https://acec-ca.site-ym.com/events/EventDetails.aspx?id=990883&group
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April 2018—Meeting Recap.  Kelly Garman, Director of Government Affairs, ACEC-CA  
By Landon Blake, President  

At our April Meeting Kelly Garman 

from ACEC California gave a pres-

entation on current legislative is-

sues and talking points for Legisla-

tive Visit Day on May 8th. The 3 

most important legislative issues 

ACEC California is currently watch-

ing or working on are: 

1. The effort to repeal transportation funding 

enabled through SB 1. 

2. Implementation of revised indemnification 

language in public agency contracts as a result 

of SB 496. 

3. Exploration of positions on continuity-of-

service prohibitions in contracts for design of 

public works projects. 

 

May 16, 2018 Meeting– Young Professionals Career Advice Panel Discussion 
By Landon Blake, President  

We are hosting our first annual Career Advice For 

Young Professionals Panel Discussion at our May Meet-

ing. Panel members are Chad Coleman (Coleman Engi-

neering), Marco Palilla (HDR), Elba Mijango (City of 

Manteca), Tom Holdrege (Holdrege and Kull) and Aun-

drea Tirapelle (Guida Surveying). We are very pleased 

to have a diverse panel with members of both the pub-

lic sector and private sector. This meeting is a great 

opportunity to expose a young professional in your 

organization to the benefits of ACEC at the local chap-

ter level. We are encouraging all of our member firms 

to attend the panel with a young professional as their 

guest. 

Members of the panel will answer these 3 questions (as 

well as questions from the audience): 

 What is the most important career advice you would 

give a young engineer or land surveyor? 

 What is the biggest challenge you faced in your ca-

reer as an engineer or land surveyor, and what did 

you learn from it? 

 What skills or characteristics are the most important 

for a young civil engineer or land surveyor to possess 

in today’s employment market? 

4th Annual Sierra Chapter Engineering Excellence Awards 
By Kathy Wickam, Vice President  

The Sierra Chapter Board is excited to announce our 

Fourth Annual Engineering Excellence Awards Program.  

This program is not to be confused with the statewide 

competition, but instead a Sierra chapter event. We 

aim to promote the great work that our member firms 

are doing in our region.  Our goal is to recognize de-

serving accomplishments and highlight these successes 

to clients and other member firms. Projects must in-

clude a member firm to have been completed between 

July 1, 2017 and June 30, 2018.  Nomination forms will 

be available on the Chapter website May 16th, with ap-

plications due July 23rd.  Winners will be announced Au-

gust 10th and will be awarded at out Annual EEA Awards 

Dinner September 19th. This is a great way to showcase 

the great work your firm has done this past year, so sub-

mit your projects! 
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ACEC-CA Sierra Chapter Member Profile 
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Officers 

Landon Blake, President 
(Guida Surveying) 

209.298.7521  
lblake@guidasurveying.com  
 

Kathy Wickam, Vice President  

(Dokken Engineering) 

916.858.0642 

kwickam@dokkenengineering.com 

 

Debanik Chaudhuri, Secretary/
Treasurer 
(Shannon & Wilson) 
916.438.2300  

dxc@shanwil.com 
 

Directors 

Chad Coleman 

(Coleman Engineering) 

916.791.1188 

chad@coleman-eng.com 

Kevin Gustorf  

(Wood Rodgers, Inc.) 

916.341.7760  

Kgustorf@WoodRodgers.com  

Marco Palilla   

(HDR Engineering, Inc.) 

916.817.4878   

Marco.Palilla@hdrinc.com 

Tom Sell  

(SAGE Engineers, Inc.) 

916.677.4775 

tsell@sageengineers.com  

Jerry Jones  

(Morton & Pitalo) 

916.984.7621 

jjones@mpengr.com) 

Marshall Moore 

(WSP USA) 

Marshall.Moore@wsp.com 

916.567.2582  

State Directors 

Landon Blake (2021) 

(Guida Surveying) 

209-298-7521 
lblake@guidasurveying.com  

 

Dana Remington (2020)  

(Andregg Geomatics) 

530.885.7072  

dremington@andregg.com 

Harvey Oslick (2019) 

(Wood Rodgers, Inc.) 

916.326.5297 

hoslick@WoodRodgers.com 

Tom Holdrege (2018) 

(Holdrege & Kull) 

530.478.1305 

tholdrege@HandK.net 

2017-18 Board of Directors 

Debbie LoCicero  

Recording Secretary 

Newsletter Editor 

dlocicero@acec-ca-sierra.org  

Chris von Collenberg  

Webmaster 

cvc@wavecable.com 

Would you like to see YOUR FIRM listed in this 

Newsletter?   

ACEC-CA/Sierra Chapter firms in good standing are invited to submit a 

company profile for inclusion in this newsletter.  Firms that have not 

been featured in the last two years are invited to participate again. 

Contact Kathy Wickam, Vice President. 

Point of Contact: 

Kathy Wickam 

(Dokken Engineering) 

916-858-0462 

kwickam@dokkenengineering.com     

GET NOTICED IN THE SGET NOTICED IN THE SGET NOTICED IN THE SIERRA CHAPTER NEWSLETTER!IERRA CHAPTER NEWSLETTER!IERRA CHAPTER NEWSLETTER!   

mailto:tsell@sageengineers.com
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